
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Wednesday 4th October 2023  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Norwood School would like to explore the opportunity for our children to watch a professional pantomime this festive 

season. 

 

Due to the Key Theatre currently being closed due to RAAC, we have decided to offer a trip to the Cresset Theatre to 

see The Wonderful Wizard of Oz in December. 

 

School trips to the panto are at a reduced cost for schools, however we do understand that families may visit the 

panto as part of their own festive calendar and therefore would not like their child to visit the performance twice. 

 

This trip will therefore be a ‘first come, first served’ booking, however in advance of contacting the theatre to secure 

tickets, we would like to canvas our community to see how many parents/carers would be interested in their child 

visiting the Panto. 

 

Based on a response to this communication, Norwood School will liaise with the theatre to reserve a number of tickets 

at the best price available for our school community.  

 

Please be aware that expressing an interest in response to this letter does not secure a place for your child on the trip 

that may or may not happen.  

 

Transport will need to also be booked, which may influence the number of children that we can accommodate on the 

trip. 

 

Once Norwood School has a firmer idea of the interest in this trip, we will issue further information in relation to the 

actual costing to parents/carers for this experience.  However, we predict an overall approximate cost of £16.00 which 

will cover the panto ticket (which includes an ice cream at the interval), transport and insurance costs. 

 

Please can you respond via a Goggle Form using the link (one form per child) to share if you would be interested in 

your child being part of this provision and you are happy to pay for the cost of the reduced school ticket (which 

includes ice cream), transport and insurance.  Deadline for all responses will be Thursday 12th October 2023.  After 

this date, we will not accept any other responses. 

 

Payments will have to be paid on ParentPay once it has been confirmed your child has a ticket to attend this trip no 

later than Friday 3rd November 2023. 

 

https://forms.gle/uVAmXbRfyohpUuti7  (copy and paste into a new tab if it does not work when clicked) 

 

Please contact the school office if you have any queries. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 
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